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About the venue

In October 2020, Greenwich Students’ 
Union (GSU) opened a brand new bar 
inside The Dome at Avery Hill!

Since the closure of Sparrows Farm in 
2017, users of the Avery Hill campus 
have been requesting for the installation 
of new social spaces. 

With the Avery Hill campus due for 
large-scale development and renovation 
over the next few years, GSU were 
given the opportunity to install a 
temporary bar offer in The Dome. 

GSU are passionate about ensuring 
that a bar and social space remains on 
campus, as an additional opportunity for 
students to socialise, meet new people 
and enjoy their University experience!

AV Facilities

AV facilities are only available when The 
Dome space is privately booked.

Users can have access to portable 
speakers, microphones and screens as 
necessary, though please be aware that 
devices and connection cables must be 
provided by the user.

Excitingly, The Dome has recently 
been equipped with a large projector 
and screen, so it is easily ready for film 
screenings, presentations, video games. 
This can also be accessed as part of 
the booking.



Events so far

Since opening in October 2020, the 
bar has supported a number of events, 
including:

Halloween night
Christmas celebrations
Student-led ‘Pub Quizzes’
Sports matchdays

Greenwich Students’ Union is a 
not-for-profit. This means any profit we 
make is reinvested back into services 
for students. 

Not-for-profit



The Pop-Up Bar can be booked by any 
student, staff member, university or 
Students’ Union group, by contacting 
j.rossnelson@gre.ac.uk.

Booking of the bar is completely free.

Drinks prices will mirror those available 
within the Lower Deck wherever 
possible. 

Please be aware that the bar does not 
have the capacity to provide draft drinks 
on tap.

Due to the bar’s proximity within The 
Dome, should the hirer wish to also 
privately book The Dome space itself, 
we will need to request this specifically 
with the University’s Room Bookings 
Team.

Room & bar hire

Capacity for the space is approximately 
50 seated/90 standing.

Any booking will need to be made with a 
minimum of three weeks’ notice. 

Please note that enquiries will not be 
confirmed until GSU have received 
confirmation from the Council of our 
Temporary Events licence.

Bookings can take place at any time 
throughout the week, Monday to 
Friday, between the hours of 12pm and 
10.30pm, with exceptions of 
Wednesday & Friday, when bar opening 
times cannot exceed 9pm (though The 
Dome space may remain open as usual).


